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Week of September 1st – We are off to a flying start here at EBLC.  We started  

off by reading Pete the Cat book and making a headband.  They had so much fun 

making Pete the Cat headbands.  The first letter they will be learning about is “A”. 

Also, learning the rules and the routine in the classroom. Very important to follows 

rules!! 

 

Week of September 7th –  I think everyone enjoyed their Labor Day off. They will 

be continuing with their letters.  This week’s letter is B. Teachers will also be 

teaching the kids about using their manners and proper hygiene.   

 

Week of September 14th – Well we have several things going on this week.  Our 

letter this week is “C”.  We also have National Play Dough Day on Wednesday.  The 

kids are going to love playing with play dough.  I bet they can make some colorful 

creations.  On Friday we will be celebrating Grandparents Day.  Grandparents will 



be able to come and eat breakfast or lunch with their grandchild, take a picture 

and make a photo frame to put their picture in.  Making memories!!! 

 

Week of September 21st - Happy Birthday Johnny Appleseed.  They kids will be 

learning about apples and Johnny Appleseed this week.  This week’s letter is “D”.  

We will also be bringing in the first day of Fall on Wednesday.  Loving the beautiful 

colors that Fall brings. 

 

Week of September 28th – The letter of the week is “E”.  We will be learning 

about the Community helpers 

 

 


